مدت امتحان : <b>۱۲۰ دقیقه</b>		نام و نام خانوادگی :	رشته <b>: کلیه رشته ها</b>	زبان انگلیسی (3)	، امتحان نهایی درس :	سؤالات
تعداد صفحات : ۶		پایه <b>دوازدهم</b>	ساعت شروع : • ١	ويژه ناشنوايان	متحان: ۹۸/۱۰/۲۲	تاريخ ا
•	ی آموزان روزانه، بزرگسالوداوطلبان آزاد سراسرکشور در نوبت <b>دی ماه</b> سال ۱۳۹۸ http://aee.medu.ir				دانش	
نمره		دارد)	سؤالات (پاسخ نامه			ردیف
y <u>Vocabulary</u>			را کامل کنید.	ده شده جملات زیر ر	با توجه به تصاویر داه	١
and that it is	s not easy to	o get it.	means that money is s	omething that m	ust be earned	
		ext to our city p				
بف اضافی است.) ۲ <u>A</u>	ن B یک تعر	خاب کنید. ( در ستور	ک تعریف از ستون $f B$ انت $f I$	$f{A}$ ں شدہ از ستون $f{A}$	برای هر کلمه مشخص	۲
3. calmly 4. tide 5. figure out 6. remind			a. a book in which b. help somebody r c. in a quiet way d. the rise and fall e e. to find a solution	emember someth	R	isfer
7	shared,		نید.( یک کلمه اضافی است n, effectively, replaced		جملات زیر را با کلماه	٣
7. He played h		ood among the po	oor children.			
9. My mother of	carefully	the Chir	na plate on the shelf	7.		
10. Wind towe	rs are natui	ral air system	s and can be used inst			
1/ <b>\d</b> 11. We know t	hat plants a	carbon c	3 /	، ای مناسب از دانش	جملات زیر را با کلمه	۴
12. My doctor	told me to	avoid foods that c	e a lot of fat.			
13. She <b>h</b>	her m	other, said good i	night and went to bed.			
		عه ی دوم»	«ادامه ی سؤالات در صفح			

مدت امتحان : <b>۱۲۰ دقیقه</b>		نام و نام خانوادگی :	رشته <b>: کلیه رشته ها</b>	زبان انگلیسی (3)	سؤالات امتحان نهایی درس:
تعداد صفحات : ۶		پایه <b>دوازدهم</b>	ساعت شروع : • 1	ويژه ناشنوايان	تاریخ امتحان: ۹۸/۱۰/۲۲
مرکز سنجش و پایش کیفیت آموزشی http://aee.medu.ir		اه سال ۱۳۹۸	راسرکشور در نوبت <b>دی م</b>	الوداوطلبان آزاد س	دانش آموزان روزانه، بزرگسا

	http://aee.medu.ir	
نمره	سؤالات (پاسخ نامه دارد)	ردیف
۲	پاسخ صحیح را از بین گزینه های داده شده انتخاب کنید.	۵
	14. <b>A:</b> Is this dictionary good for me?	
	<b>B:</b> No, it is suitable for learners of English.	
	a. intermediate b. valuable c. opposite d. unchangeable	
	15. <b>A:</b> Why did you change all the light bulbs?	
	<b>B:</b> I did it because they more electricity.	
	a. supposed b. recommended c. communicated d. consumed	
	16. <b>A:</b> Where do the people of this city come from?	
	<b>B:</b> They come from a of different backgrounds.	
	a. vacuum b. variety c. resource d. arrangement	
	17. A: Why were Ali's parents angry?	
	<b>B:</b> His in the exam made them upset.	
	a. failure b. generation c. kindness d. appreciation	
		<u> </u>
۲	شکل صحیح افعال داخل پرانتز را در جاهای خالی بنویسید.	۶
		4.7
	18. I think Mina a new mobile phone, hasn't she? (to buy)	
	19. Three people	
	20. Before my brother moved to China, he Chinese. (to learn) 21. The letter must to the company immediately. (to send)	
	21. The letter must to the company infinediately. (to send)	
۲/۵	پاسخ صحیح را از بین گزینه های داده شده انتخاب کنید.	٧
172		'
	22. I was sure I him before.  a meet b have met c had met d would meet	
	23. What you do if you were my father?	
	a. would b. will c. may d. had	
	24. The book you want isn't available now.	Rester
	a. whose b. who c. which d. whom	
	25. A: How did you know that?	
	B: John hadtold me that you were leaving the country.	
	a. after b. already c. because d. while 26. A: When do they collect the waste every night? B: The waste about at 9.	
	a. should collect b. collect c. collected d. is collected	
۲	با هر گروه از کلمات زیر یک جمله ی کامل بنویسید.	٨
	27. went/ my brother/ to the library/ at all/ he/ didn't/ but/ study/.	
	28. watching/ bought/ her father/ is/ the DVD/ has/ she/ that/.	
	«ادامه سؤالات در صفحه ی سوم»	
<u> </u>		1

مدت امتحان : ۱ <b>۲۰ دقیقه</b>			نام و نام خانوادگی :	رشته <b>: کلیه رشته ها</b>	، امتحان نهایی درس : <b>زبان انگلیسی (۳)</b>	سؤالات
تعداد صفحات : ۶			پایه <b>دوازدهم</b>	ساعت شروع : • 1	متحان: ۹۸/۱۰/۲۲ <b>ویژه ناشنوایان</b>	تاريخ ا
کز سنجش و پایش کیفیت آموزشی http://aee.medu.ir			اه سال ۱۳۹۸	راسرکشور در نوبت <b>دی م</b>	آموزان روزانه، بزرگسالوداوطلبان آزاد س	دانش
نمره			دارد)	سؤالات (پاسخ نامه		ردیف
۲	a 30. <u>If I am</u> yo a b 31. <u>She</u> was u a	b ur sister, I pset <u>becau</u> b	man whom lives c d wouldn't buy an e c d se she has got a b c d	next door?	درهر یک از شماره های زیر یک گزینه از ma?	٩
۲	34. There was a 35. My sister lo	no bread a oves apple:	t home,s, she h	e can borrow it from my mother went ou		١٠
٣	37. (a) They a 38. (b) The ra 39. (c) Trees a 40. (d) Thus, 41. (e) They s	lso cause to makes the very variety at the streety us with the streety us with the streety at th	rain. he air fresh and cl luable. he big and importar with many necessa	ف ، ترتیب درست جملات ean. nt role in our life ry things of everyday	جملات زیر از یک پاراگراف در هم ریخت دارشکل گیرد. سپس فقط با نوشتن حرو life.	Nesfert
٣	without taking  44. <b>Fruits</b> taste. They are many vitamins	a break. So really deli and miner	They get up earlince doctors work	y in the morning and so hard, we must real of fruits are apples, or amin C, Vitamin E, ar	يرای هر کدام از پاراگراف های زير يک e They lead a hard go to the hospital. They work lize their value.  Most of them have a good anges and bananas. Fruits have nd Potassium. For these reasons,	
			ی چهارم»	«ادامه سؤالات در صفحه		
				٣		

			ú	باسمه تعال			
قيقه	مدت امتحان: ۱۲۰ د	گى :	نام و نام خانواداً	رشته <b>: کلیه رشته ها</b>	زبان انگلیسی (3)	، امتحان نهایی درس :	سؤالات
	تعداد صفحات : ۶		پایه <b>دوازدهم</b>	ساعت شروع : •1	ويژه ناشنوايان	متحان: ۲۲/۱۰/۸۹	تاريخ ا
زشی	ىنجش و پايش كيفيت آمو http://aee.medu.ir		ماه سال ۱۳۹۸	راسرکشور در نوبت <b>دی</b> ه	الوداوطلبان آزاد س	آموزان روزانه، بزرگس	دانش
نمره			، دارد)	سؤالات (پاسخ نامه			ردیف
		mans, forest	s also offer wa	d we use. Besides pro atershed protection, a	nd climate chan	for animals and ge.	
٣	Job: scientis Books: Gha	hamsi, Bokh t, physician, noon in med Shamsi, Han	ara philosopher icine ,Shafa ii nedan		ه داده شده یک پارا	با استفاده از اطلاعات	NY Restert
*	Electric cars don' use electricity store.  The electric car is even at houses. So need a larger outle.  The engineers are overcome the pro-	t burn gasoliced on the causually pluggme electric cat, like the kintrying to mablem of charfits of gasolich as better ectric cars maly the electric euse hybridse both fossil	k that cars that ne in the enging in batteries.  ged in at night, are can be plug that a stove take better batt ging electric cane engines and fuel economy take the air direct care plugged cars?	ty and unclean? in?	ould be replaced te the air dirty are ed into a special of ar electrical wall lugs into.	by electric cars. ad unclean. They charging unit outlet. Others onger. To ybrid cars	14
	i .		A CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY O				

		(	باسمه تعالى			
قيقه	مدت امتحان : <b>۱۲۰ د</b>	نام و نام خانوادگی :		امتحان نهایی درس : زبان انگلیسی (۳)		
تعداد صفحات : ۶		: ۹۸/۱۰/۲۲ <b>ویژه ناشنوایان</b> ساعت شروع : ۱۰ پایه <b>دوازدهم</b> تعداد صفحات		تحان: ۹۸/۱۰/۲۲ <b>ویژه ناشنوایان</b>	ناریخ امتحان:	
زشی	ِ سنجش و پایش کیفیت آموز http://aee.medu.ir	<b>مرکر</b> سال ۱۳۹۸ مرکر	راسرکشور در نوبت <b>دی ه</b>	موزان روزانه، بزرگسالوداوطلبان آزاد س	دانش آه	
نمره		، دار د)	سؤالات (پاسخ نامه		ديف	
۴		د.	، خواسته شده پاسخ دهیا	متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت	۱۵	
	parts of the face chachange in size. Reading people's clapeople thought that of the ears showed and shape of the eardifferent thing has a medium-size, or sm may get angry easily nervous character.  52. When we grow a our ears will not cour ears will get on the she is a kind perconstruction of the she is a kind perconstruction.	up,	der, but ears do not consist a very old science. or were dangerous. To or not. Today, too marson is musical. Ears u look at a person, see a look at a person at a look at a person, see a look at a person at a look at a person at a look at a person, see a look at a look at a person at a look at a look at a person at a look at a	They also thought that the shape any people believe that the size are all different, and each see if his or her ears are large, a always red mean that a person color mean that a person has a same size. The hange in shape.  They also thought that the shape are all different, and each see if his or her ears are large, a large,	RASTE	

۴

متن زیر را بخوانید و گزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید.

18

A dictionary is a book which explains the meanings of words and expressions. You can find words easily because dictionaries put them in alphabetical order. The word 'dictionary' comes from the Latin 'dictio' ('saying').

There are several types of dictionaries. Dictionaries which translate words from one language to another; dictionaries of biography which tell about famous people; and technical dictionaries which explain the meanings of technical words.

There are also dictionaries which translate words into other languages. Very often one volume translates both ways; for example, half of the book is from English to Persian and the other half from Persian to English.

«ادامه سؤالات در صفحه ی ششم »

مدت امتحان : ۱ <b>۲۰ دقیقه</b>	نام و نام خانوادگی :	رشته <b>: کلیه رشته ها</b>	مؤالات امتحان نهایی درس : <b>زبان انگلیسی (۳)</b>
تعداد صفحات : ۶	پایه <b>دوازدهم</b>	ساعت شروع : • 1	اریخ امتحان: ۹۸/۱۰/۲۲ ویژه <b>ناشنوایان</b>
ش و پایش کیفیت آموزشی http://aee.medu	اه سال ۱۳۹۸	راسرکشور در نوبت <b>دی م</b>	انش آموزان روزانه، بزرگسالوداوطلبان آزاد س

رديف سؤالات (پاسخ نامه دارد) نمره

A good dictionary gives more information about words, and also lists all the meanings of words to help people find the meaning that they look for. A complete dictionary also tells you about the origin of words and the story behind them.

- 56. Why can we find words in a dictionary easily?
- 57. What is the difference between technical dictionaries and biographical ones?
- 58. What does a complete dictionary give us?
- 59. A good dictionary gives less information about words ,but list all the meanings of the words.
  - a. True
- b. False
- 60. The origin of the word dictionary is 'dictio' which means writing.
  - a. True
- b. False

Good luck

جمع نمره ۴۰

